
 

 

TEXT HERE 

                        King Eider Class 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

                                Welcome back to the second part of the Autumn term! This term 

our topic is Vikings, where we will be looking at: Who the Vikings were, where they came 

from, what they wore and ate and much more. 

 

Literacy 

This term we will be looking at Myths and Legends and writing our own based on these. 

We will also be writing instructions to make a Viking item in our topic sessions. 

 

Maths 

We will be solving problems using addition and subtraction, reading scales to the nearest 

division, looking at time, fractions and position and direction. 

 

P.E 

Swimming will continue this term on a Friday; it will be for the year 3 children, and the 

year 2 children will be joined with Reception and Year 1 for an infant P.E. session. We 

may also do P.E on Tuesday p.m. 

 

Reading 

Please ensure children bring their reading books and orange reading records into school 

every day, once an adult has signed that a book has been finished then it can be changed 

for a book within that level. The books will still be changed up to 2 times a week to 

ensure comprehension and confidence with reading within that level. 

 

Homework 

Thank you for all your efforts so far in helping the children to complete their topic 

based homework each week, it really has made a difference to class discussion and 

enthusiasm and interest with the topics. I have really enjoyed seeing the variety of 

objects, information and art work they have handed in and look forward to more this 

term:) 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss Kirkby 

 

P.S. The children will also be bringing home their lines for the Christmas play so that 

they can practice with you, eventually without needing to look at them. 

 


